
The Board of Trustees, President, Provost, Faculty, Staff, and Students of 
William Paterson University extend greetings and congratulations to

Dr. Harvey Kesselman
on the occasion of his inauguration as the  

fifth president of Stockton University.

Please accept our best wishes for continued distinguished  
achievement in the field of higher education.

President


